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December 24, 1352

To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing in reference to Terry Mikeska, who, in my
opinion is a talented and capable musiciam; he is also
experienced in a variety of performance situations.

For example, among my reapunaibilﬁtiea iz that of
Producer for an annual Christmas show which is taped in our
studieo. I was uncertain as te where [ wasz going to locate a
pianist to provide accempaniment for the performers, as well

as back-up music for other portions of the show; them [ met
Hr., Mikeska.

He quickly undersztood my needs and offered several
creative ideas. On the day the show was to be taped, Terry
arrived at our studio attired in appropriate formal wear and
performance-ready. That was twe vears ago; we look forward
to working with Terry for many more years to come.

I can easily recommend Mr, Mikeskn, who has the ability
to tailer his considerable talents to suit the situatiom in
which he's performing.

I wigh him continued success with his msusical caresr.

Sincerely,

Gt flaot.

Bob HKoob, Director
Community Affairs Department
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